
  Harvey Browne Memorial Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane Louisville, Kentucky 40207 

(502) 896-1791, www.hbpres.net 
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Welcome to Harvey Browne! Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding 
love for Jesus Christ, seeking to be grown through worship and study, recreation and fellowship, service to others 
and loving care for one another. If you would like to learn more about the community here at Harvey Browne, please 
contact our pastor, Rev. Christine Coy Fohr (christine@hbpres.net). To sign up for our weekly email or monthly 
newsletter, contact Cheryl Granger (cherylgranger@hbpres.net). 
 
Prayer List: Teresa Reker on the death of her mother, Nellie Sidebottom; Kit Tossmann on the death of her mother; 
Gary Luhr; Bob Roberts; Jennie George; Kim Harrod and family on the death of her mother Anna Jones; Laura Witt; 
Timothy Healy; Virginia Strahl; Kenton Smith, friend of Dan & Judy Askins; Jessica Gibo; Donna Jones; Jay 
Shearrow; Marty Cundiff; Anne and Ronald Wade; Joan Spratt; Lois & Peter Laning, Sister-in-law and brother of 
Judy Laning; Ray Grant; Katherine Pregliasco Quigley, daughter of Dee Pregliasco; Pat Lewis, mother of Kathy 
Williams; Jim Boswell; Lois Allen; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric 
Hilyerd; Michael Smith, friends of Robert Rennie & Katie Kleinkopf; Diana, daughter of Skip & Edith Light *Added 
this week 
 
Join us to celebrate baby Kupar!- You are invited to join us as we shower Katherine, John, and Burnam with love 
as we await the newest Kupar arrival. Drop in to Eline Hall on Sunday, May 5th between 4 and 5:30 to shower the 
family with love and well wishes. No gifts needed!  Just come for a light refreshment and to love on the Kupar family. 
(Note to those who would like to bring a gift: they are not registered, so the most helpful items would be diapers, 
baby clothes, and gift cards to Target, DoorDash or Kroger.) 
Questions? Contact Kathleen Gilman, Becca Harrison, or Marisue Coy.  

 

Good  
News to  

Go! 

Sunday, April 28, 2024   
  9:00 AM PW Birthday Luncheon Sign Ups Foyer  

    9:00 AM Breakfast   Eline Hall 
    9:30 AM Sunday School All Ages    
    9:30 AM Chancel Choir Rehearsal  Sanctuary               
  10:30 AM Worship     Sanctuary* 
11:00 AM Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
11:45 AM Response Team Meeting  Session Rm. 
  1:00 PM Pickleball   Emory Hall 
  3:00 PM Louisville Chorus Concert  Sanctuary 
  4:00 PM Bible in 90 Days   Living Rm.* 
  4:00 PM Yoga    Session Rm 
  4:00 PM HBYouth   Youth Loft 

 
Monday, April 29, 2024 
    9:00 AM Harvey’s Helpers   
11:00 AM Tai Chi    Youth Loft 

    8:15 PM  Men’s Group   Session Rm. 
 
Tuesday, April 30, 2024    
    9:45 AM  Staff Meeting   Session Rm. 
11:30 AM Booktalk    Living Rm.* 

    2:00 PM  Finance Committee Meeting Living Rm. 
 
Wednesday, May 1, 2024 

   10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Eline Hall 
     1:00 PM Midday Prayers   Zoom   
     5:15 PM           Wednesday Night Dinner  Emory Hall 
     6:00 PM Lyric Choir◊   B4 

      

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 (cont.) 
   6:00 PM Lectionary Bible Study  208  

  6:00 PM Westminster Choir□  B22 
   6:00 PM Chancel Handbells  Sanctuary  

  6:15 PM VBS Planning Meeting  209       
   6:30 PM Boy Scout Troop 315  Youth Loft  

  7:00 PM  Chancel Choir♪   Sanctuary 
 
Thursday, May 2, 2024 
   9:00 AM HBQuilters   209 
 
Saturday, May 4, 2024   
 10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
 

Sunday, May 5, 2024   
  9:00 AM PW Birthday Luncheon Sign Ups Foyer  

    9:00 AM Breakfast   Eline Hall 
    9:30 AM Sunday School All Ages    
    9:30 AM Chancel Choir Rehearsal  Sanctuary               
  10:30 AM Worship     Sanctuary* 
11:00 AM Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
  1:00 PM Pickleball   Emory Hall 
  4:00 PM Bible in 90 Days   Living Rm.* 
  4:00 PM Yoga    Session Rm 
  4:00 PM HBYouth   Youth Loft 
  4:00 PM Baby Shower for Katherine Kupar Eline Hall 
 

*In Person AND via Zoom/Online 
◊Lyric Choir ages K-2nd Grade.  

□Westminster Choir ages 3rd-7th Grade. 
♪Chancel Choir - Adults 



Harvey Browne Hoodies – Have you always wished you could have a Harvey Browne hoodie? This is your chance 
to dress like our youth group! Hoodies will be purple, pullover-style, and will have the Harvey Browne logo on the 
front. Hoodies cost $18 each and can be paid for by Zelle, check, or cash. Child and adult sizes are available. 
Please fill out the order form by May 7!  https://tinyurl.com/HBhoodie 
 
Louisville Chorus Concert- The Louisville Chorus will be having a Requiem concert Today at 3:00 PM in the 
Sanctuary. Gabriel Fauré’s Requiem is among the most beloved choral compositions in the repertoire, and the 
Louisville Chorus invites you to come and experience why. This beautiful, intimate masterwork will move your spirit 
and fill your soul. Featuring special guests, Ballard High School Concert Choir! Tickets can be purchased online - 
https://www.louisvillechorus.org/ or in the Foyer before the concert.  

 

Wednesday Night Dinner – Dinner for May 1 will be chopped BBQ on buns, potato salad, beans, green salad and 
assorted desserts. 

Book Groups 
 

Booktalk- for Tuesday, April 30 at 11:30 in the Living Room and on Zoom will be Horse by Geraldine Brooks. Grab 
a sandwich and drink and join us for the discussion.  All are welcome whether you have read the book or not.  

 

Missions 
 

Helping our neighbors- Harvey’s Helpers needs reinforcements for work at Grace Hope Presbyterian Church on 
Saturday, 5/11/24 from 9 am – 12 noon.  We will be working alongside other Presbyterians to help with some major 
clean up and repair.  Join us at 702 E. Washington St. anytime during the morning. 
 
Grocery Cart- April Grocery Cart is for Wayside Christian Mission. Their most needed items are Paper products - 
any kind! Toilet paper, paper towels, napkins and Kleenex, Diapers, wipes, formula of any size and any brand and 
any clothing for men, women and children new or used. 
 

Special Offering- Today a special offering will be received to support Presbyterian Disaster Assistance’s work in 
Gaza. Please pray for all those in areas of conflict and give generously.   
 

Sanctuary/Furlough Home- So many generous donors have greatly shrunk our Wish List for The Sanctuary. 
Items still needed include: Nightstand, Floor lamps, Bedside table lamp, Iron, Bookcases, Adult Desk, Area rugs, 
Pack & Play, High Chair, Car Seat, Set of China. Contact Jean Wolph or Pam Glaze.  Many thanks. 
 
 

Sunday School 
 

HBUniversity- HBUniversity is back with Scott Doelling leading a 5-week class on King Solomon! Class meets on 
Sundays at 9:30 AM in room 208.  

Fellowship 
 

Presbyterian Women Birthday Luncheon- Join our Presbyterian Women as we come together for our annual 
birthday luncheon on Tuesday May 14 in Eline Hall. The program will start at 10:30am with lunch at 12:00pm. The 
cost of lunch is $10.00, and reservations are required no later than May 9. There will be a sign-up table in the foyer 
Sunday April 21, April 28 and May 5.  Call for reservations to Diane Osborne at 502-220-3900, if no answer please 
leave a message. Make checks payable to Harvey Browne Presbyterian Women. All circles will be attending the 
luncheon and there will be no evening dinner program. Circles will meet at 10am prior to the program. Circle Grace 
will meet in room 209, Circle Hope in the Library, Circle Miriam in the Living Room and Circle Ruth in Room 208. 
 
 

Harvey Browne Goes to Holiday World!- Group tickets to Holiday World & Splashin' Safari are available for all 
Harvey Browne friends and family on June 26, 2024! Enjoy the park and waterpark in the company of your church 
friends with a discounted group-rate ticket of $40 (a $20 savings)! You will provide your own transportation and food. 
The park will be open from 10-8, and the water park from 11-6. Group rate tickets must be ordered and paid for by 
June 19 to reserve your spot. You must arrive at the park entrance by 11:00 a.m. on June 26 to get your physical 
ticket from Renata. Sign up HERE or contact Renata for more information. 


